Mr. & Mrs. John W. Glenn 1221 Bristol Lane P.O. Box 249 Pebble Beach, CA 93953 May 4, 2004

Mr. Thom McCue and Senior Planner Monterey County Planning Dept. 2620 First Ave. Marina, CA 93933

Mr. Mark Stilwell Executive Vice President Pebble Beach Company P.O. Box 1767 Pebble Beach, CA 93953

Dear Mr. McCue and Mr. Stilwell,

My family and I are shocked and dismayed to learn Bristol Curve is proposed to be an arterial while using Stevenson Drive as part of the new golf course. Although we do not reside on Bristol Curve, we can hear its traffic now. We shutter to think of the impact if it becomes an arterial.

I must confess I have never heard of "Yadon's Piperia". It must grow all over the Peninsula if part of its habitat is that insignificant amount of land contained in the original planned extension of Stevenson Drive. It may be one of those numerous plants which keep growing on my property which I pull up as weeds.

Perhaps one, or a picture of one, can be brought to a meeting to develop alternate plans to resolve the problem.

We object, in the strongest terms, to Bristol Curve becoming an arterial

y truly yours

Mr. & Mrs. John W. Glenn

JG:bg